
 
 

 
Monday 14th October 2019 

Dear Parents 

As part of our topic, we are learning about monarchy.  On Wednesday 6th November we will be watching The Kid Who 

Would Be King, at the Odeon cinema in town.  This is part of a nationwide film festival so the screening is free! 

The film will start at 10:00 so we will leave school as close to 09:00 as possible.  We will watch the film in the morning 

and return to school for lunch.    

We will be walking to and from town (even if it rains!)  Please ensure your child also has a waterproof coat, water 

bottle and snack for the trip. 

Please return permission slips by Monday 21st October 2019. 

Best Wishes 

 

Miss Crook & Mrs Cook 

 

 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Robin & Fox Classes - Cinema Trip  - Wednesday 6th November 2019 

Name of child …………………………………………………. 

I give permission for my child to visit Odeon cinema on Wednesday 6th November 2019 and to walk to and from 
Salisbury City Centre 
 
Signed____________________________________  

Printed_________________________ 

 

Life in all its fullness 

head@stratford-sub-castle.wilts.sch.uk 

admin@stratford-sub-castle.wilts.sch.uk 

www.stratford-sub-castle.wilts.sch.uk 
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